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House Specifications 
 

 You may use the kit provided to you OR build your own gingerbread house. However, your finished 

masterpiece must not exceed our space constraints: 12” wide and 12” deep (this includes the 

attached base/platform). Although there is no height restriction, the house must be stable enough to 

withstand transportation and stand independently. Girl Scout staff has the right to refuse any entry 

that exceeds these space restrictions. We appreciate your cooperation.  

 

 Be creative! The house does not need to be edible (yes, you can even use glue) and you’re not 

limited to the items in your kit—add anything you wish to create your dream house! When building, 

please consider how you will transport the house to the mall. Build a sturdy house on a sturdy platform. 

We recommend you find a platform other than the one provided in your kit, as it is fairly flimsy.  

 

 Completed houses MUST be delivered to the former Stein Mart location in the West District of 

University Town Center (119 N Cattlemen Road, Sarasota, Florida 34243, next to Old Navy) on 

December 9 or 10 between 2:00 p.m.–7:00 p.m. NO EXCEPTIONS CAN BE MADE.  

 

Gingerbread Festival 
 

The Gingerbread Festival will be open during select hours December 11–20 in the former Stein Mart 

located in the West District at University Town Center. Please check our website for more details. 

Admission into the festival is free, but we encourage participants to purchase votes for their favorite 

houses. All houses are for sale for $25 and pick up information will be provided when available. Any net 

proceeds from the Gingerbread Festival will be used to support programming through the Girl Scout 

Leadership Experience. 

 
Questions? Contact Anneliese Cassalia: 

941-921-5358 ext. 336 or email gingerbread@gsgcf.org 
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